
 

 

    September 5, 2022 

Dear customers and partners, 

 

Office Relocation Announcement 

Jiangxing Trading (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd. 
 

We are proud to announce that, due to our remarkable growth in business operations 

and in the number of staff, Jiangxing Trading (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd. is relocating its 

office to the address below. 

 

New Address: Room No. 2710, Topway Information Bldg.，  

No. 3369, Binhai Avenue, Nanshan District, Shenzhen, China, 

518000 

Effective date: Mon., September 26, 2022 

Phone Number: +86-755-8656-8541 

Fax Number: +86-755-8654-6352 

* Please note that the phone and fax numbers will remain the same. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for your 

continued support to us and our commitment to strive for further development of our 

business to better serve you at the new office. 
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